
 

 

 
 

 

 

To: Dr. Mike Riggle  

From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson  

Re: Gifts 

Date: October 19, 2016 

 

The following gift has been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of Education.  

I recommend the Board approve the acceptance of the following: 

 

Gift From Amount of Item School Department Account 

AmpliVox Sound 

Systems 

Northbrook, IL Safety Wand Megaphones - Qty 5   GBN 

Dean’s 

Office/Parking N/A 

 


